
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/18/2016 9:43:14 PM

First name: Dan

Last name: Kirkwood

Organization: Alaska Wilderness League

Title: 

Comments: Wrangell Island Project

 

Dear Mr. Dalrymple,

 

Please accept the attached letter, comments and signatures on behalf of the more than 13,000 people who have

requested that the Forest Service not pursue the Wrangell Island Project. Thank you for the opportunity to

provide comments on this project.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Dan Kirkwood

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________

 

ALASKA

WILDERNESS

LEAGUE

 

 

Dan Kirkwood

Rainforest Campaign 

Manager 

 

224 Gold Street

Juneau, AK 99801

Tel: 907-331-6099

www.AlaskaWild.org <http://www.alaskawild.org> 

 

Your Land.        

Your Voice.

 

 

 

 


